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Public Hearing — Tuesday, February 16, 2021 at S:P(')Y PM )

FY 2019 CDBG Performance Hearing

The town of Holland, in association with the Pioneer Valley Planning Commission, will
conduct a performance hearing regarding the town’s ongoing FY19 Community
Development Block Grant Program. The hearing will be conducted virtually at 5:00pm
on Tuesday, February 16th, 2021. Please visit
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/524171077 or call +1 (312) 757-3121 to join
meeting. (Meeting ID: 524-171-077, Accesscode: 524-171-077)

The town of Holland, serving as the lead community of the regional (Holland, Brimfield,
Wales) FY 2019 Community Development Block Grant program, will be conducting a
performance hearing. The hearing will review the projects funded through the program
including a regional housing rehabilitation assistance program, Brimfield Senior Center
planning study, and regional food pantry and domestic violence social service programs.

This program is funded through the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
and the Department of Housing and Community Development, Massachusetts CDBG
program.

All persons with questions or comments regarding the performance hearing will have an
opportunity to submit comments up until and through the public hearing. Please submit
comments to John O’Leary at the Pioneer Valley Planning Commission @
joleary@pvpc.org or 413-781-6045.




